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After a recent acquisition and integration of payrolls from the newly-acquired company, Gentiva PAC recently became
aware that certain employee payroll deductions for employees with the acquired company had not been transmitted to the
PAC in a timely manner and therefore were not disclosed on Gentiva PAC's reports.  Therefore, pursuant to FEC Advisory
Opinions 1999-33 and 2000-11, Gentiva PAC is amending its Mar 20, 2014 and April 20, 2014 reports to reflect 11
additional contributions for a total amount of $645.00 in each of the two reports.  Gentiva PAC is amending this report
shortly after it became aware that these payroll deductions (contributions to the PAC) had not been reported by the PAC.
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